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Ongoing AERC Work 
●​ Reporting as Faculty PCCEA rep. There are a lot of ongoing projects in the AERC. The 

meetings are open and we have public comment at the beginning of each of our 
sessions. Here is a list of what we are currently working on: 

 
●​ Of interest to PCCEA and faculty: 

○​ FT Faculty Salary structure 
■​ Waiting to hear about the cost impact of the 16 step schedule 
■​ Working on language to capture step progression 

○​ AP/AERC involvement 
■​ Have not met since All Faculty Day but will continue conversation next 

week 
○​ FT Faculty Roles and General Responsibilities 

■​ Conversations are focusing on faculty workload and responsibilities 
■​ Leadership compensation is not being discussed by this group 

https://sites.google.com/view/pccea/home
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1DH-FuUa4Wo5T-05vdFhWOXMZmsjoT3M61L8jvhaIr6Q/edit#gid=0


 
■​ The conversation about Faculty and Remote Work will take place in this 

group. 
○​ FT Faculty Hard to hire and FT Faculty Credit beyond Graduate Hours 

■​ Benchmarking and determining best way forward 
■​ New members who volunteered at All Faculty Day are being invited to the 

next meetings 
○​ ODR complaint process 

■​ We are inviting ODR back to AERC to further discuss the complaint 
process as the conversation did not happen at the end of last semester. 

○​ FT Faculty Professional Development 
■​ After the last updates to professional development, the TLC brought 

forward some more fixes and great additions. A team, including the TLC, 
is now working on another update to this policy to better capture 
Professional Development opportunities through the TLC. 

 

Topics to Track (outside of AERC) 
●​ Hiring for Full Time Faculty 

○​ Process for next year 
■​ What data will be used 
■​ What positions are approved 

●​ Leadership compensation system 
○​ To be looked at by Dr Duran-Cerda and Dr Bea 

●​ Board Policies on Shared Governance 
○​ BP 1.01, 1.06, 1.25 
○​ Mentioned in the Board’s document addressing HLC criterion 2 

●​ Benefits committee 
○​ We have reached out to Dr Bea to reconvene the group who gave input on the 

benefits in the past 
●​ Have heard concerns about some faculty being asked to teach low enrolled courses at a 

prorated rate because students need them. 
●​ PCCEA vacant positions special election for Spring via email 

 
 
 
 

 
 

https://go.boarddocs.com/az/pima/Board.nsf/files/CNGTWE7957F2/$file/1.30.23%20DRAFT%20CQI%20Updated%20Criterion%202%20Evidence%20and%20Actions.pdf
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